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Metropolitan King County Council
Government Accountability and Oversight Committee



STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	7
	Name:
	Hiedi Popochock

	Proposed No.:
	2017-B0002
	Date:
	January 24, 2017




SUBJECT
[bookmark: _GoBack]
A briefing on the 2016 General Election relating to the Presidential election in King County. 

SUMMARY

The King County Department of Elections will provide a briefing on the 2016 General election with a focus on the Presidential election.

BACKGROUND 

At the April 12, 2016, Government Accountability and Oversight Committee meeting, King County’s Department of Elections (“Elections”) staff briefed councilmembers on their efforts in preparing for the 2016 Presidential Primary election and also the 2016 General election.[footnoteRef:1]  [1:  2016-B0071] 


At the meeting, Elections projected that the voter turnout rate for the General election would be between 82 percent and 86 percent. 

General election preparation. Also at the meeting, Elections staff indicated that they were completing various efforts in order to prepare for the General election such as:

· Increasing ballot drop-off locations;
· Extending hours and weekend service; and
· Increasing short-term temporary employees.

Today’s briefing will provide the Committee with a post-election report by Elections on the execution of the 2016 General election and lessons learned.

INVITED

1. Julie Wise, Director, Department of Elections
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